
Ms. Noecker: 

 

I am a resident at Victoria Park Apartments and have recently become aware of the 52-unit apartment 

building being proposed for lot at the corner of Kay Avenue and Mercy Way. I do not want further 

development planned without the supper of The Fort Road Federation. While I support neighborhood 

development, I think that the long-term viability of the neighborhood as well as pedestrian safety should 

take priority over a developer's interests.  

 

Thank you for understanding.  

 

Regards, 

Sarah Lewis  

 


